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Isaac Shelby 

SAR at Honor Flight 

SAR members at a recent Honor Flight reception at the Louisville airport. The 

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter had 13 members at this event. 

Welcoming home Veterans from the Greatest Generation were Joe Parish, Joe Noffsinger and Tom Jones. 
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Glasgow Highland Games 

For the past couple of years, the Captain Charles Duncan Chapter has posted Colors and had a booth at 

the Glasgow Highland Game at Barren River State Park. They have been assisted by a few members of 

the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter. Left to right: Charlie Scott, Captain Charles Duncan Chapter President 

Tom Peznick, Gov. Isaac Shelby President Chuck Scott, Jim Johnson and John Clay Barnett. 

The Color Guard Commander salutes before the pipers and drummers play a few songs during the opening ceremony. The third   

picture shows Charlie Scott jamming on his fife with an excellent flute player. 



Volume 6 Issue 7 Page 3 

Black Acre Pioneer Day 

Attending Black Acre Pioneer Day were Sitting: Rev. Forrest Chilton. Standing (L-R): Vic Bitter, Charlie Scott, Scott   

Giltner, Chuck Scott and John Clay Barnett. 

Vic Bitter and two of his Grandsons fold the flag in a flag folding ceremony. The picture on the right shows some of the 

Painted Stone Settlers firing their cannon. Vic made sure that our guys did not leave hungry. He prepared rabbit, smoked 

salmon and beef stew for his compatriots. 
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Check out future events at our Chapter Website 

http://gissar.org 

June 
 

 27th - GISSAR Chapter Meeting Location: Public Library, 309 8th Street, Shelbyville, KY Time: 7:00 p.m.       

                                   (Pre-meeting gather at Comic Café on Hwy 55)    

 

 30th   Freedom Festival, Family, Faith & Freedom 

                  Middletown United Methodist Church, 3pm--8pm 

July 

 3rd - Salute to the Nation Location: Parade Field, Fort Knox, KY Time: 8:00 a.m. 

 

 4th - Independence Day Ceremony & Parade Location: Owl Creek lodge, 10607 Hobbs Station Road, Middletown, KY 

Time: TBA 

 

 20th - KYSSAR Summer Meeting & Luncheon Location: TBA Time: 9:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

 

 27th - Revolutionary Kids Day Location: Jack Jouett House Historic Site, 255 Craig's Creek Road, Versailles, KY 

Time: 12:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
 

 

Look at the above events and be prepared at our chapter 

meeting to say which events you can attend. 

Fredonia Cemetery Ghost Walk 

Scott Giltner spent five hours working on the 

Ghost Walk in a Fredonia, Kentucky cemetery.  

He portrayed his Patriot Ancestor Robert Leeper. 
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Color Guard at John Marshall DAR Flag Day Program 

DAR members Becky Malone and Hilary Burns pose with GIS Color Guard members Tom Higgins, Charlie Scott, 

Chuck Scott and Junior Murdock. Rev. Forrest Chilton was also present but unavailable for the picture. 

SAR/DAR Flag Retirement Ceremony 

Members of the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter Color Guard assisted the Cox’s Station DAR Chapter with their annual flag retirement 

service. The ceremony was held at a park in Bardstown. A brass quintet from Fort Knox topped the evening off with a nice selection 

of patriotic music.  A nice crowd of about 150 people was there for the program. 

Fort Knox Brass Quintet 

Part of crowd attending the event. 



DSFREEDOM FESTIVAL 

Celebrating 

Faith, Family & Freedom 

Good Food, Family Fun, Great Music 

 
*Burgers, Brats, & Hot Dogs! 

*Music Featuring: The Wulfe Brothers,  

The Blacktop Farmers, 

& MUMC Music Ministries. 

 

 

*All you need to bring is a Lawn Chair! 

Middletown United Methodist Church 
June 30th, 2013 3pm - 8pm 

 

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 

Sons of the American Revolution 

will present colors before music program 

Time to assemble: T/B/A 
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Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter Members Invited to Ball Game 

Chuck, 
On Saturday, August 10, 2013, Louisville-Thruston Chapter will host the 2nd annual "Night at the Ballpark" event at  
Slugger Field. Please invite your friends and fellow chapter members to join our compatriots and ladies from the DAR for 
a casual evening of baseball fun. Game time is 6:05 p.m. but arrive early as the Louisville Thruston Color Guard will  
present the Colors during the playing of the National Anthem. Premium seating has been reserved this year, so tickets 
are $10.00 per person. Please circulate the attached announcement to Isaac Shelby Chapter members. We need      
everyone's support and hope to see you there. 
 
Warm regards,  
Jon E. Huffman, Secretary 
Louisville-Thruston Chapter, KYSSAR 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday August 10, 2013 – 6:05 PM 
 

The Louisville-Thruston Chapter is sponsoring the 2nd Annual family night get together. 
 

Join us for a night of Americana at Louisville Slugger Field.  
 

$10.00* will get you the baseball, you supply the hot dog and your favorite beverage. 
 

The Louisville-Thruston Color Guard is scheduled to present the Colors  
 

during the National Anthem so you might want to arrive by 5:30 PM. 
 

Come out and support the Bats and have some fun with your compatriots and their families. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

*Tickets are a bit more this year as we have premium seating. 
 

Please note, this is a casual outing, so is the dress code. 
 

Please make your checks payable to Louisville-Thruston Chapter, KYSSAR, detach and mail to: 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

- 
Send to:   Doug Collins 

 3703 River Bluff Road   

 Prospect, KY  40059                             Please make your reservations by Monday July 22, 2013to 
 

Name: _______________________________   

 

Number of Tickets: ____________________ x $10.00 per ticket = Total Enclosed:  $                                 h 

 


